
From: Steve Busch [mailto:sfbusch@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 9:44 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: A2 Planning Commission Comments- 
 
CIP TR-OT-16-01 (Near Term 7th St Transportation Improvements) is earmarked in 
2018 for $200K.  

I live on North 7th St. Across from West Park. I witness people driving daily at a much 
higher rate of speed in both directions on 7th than the posted limits.  

It's extremely reckless and dangerous. I also witness many people (more than 2 dozen 
just in the A.M.–as West Park is a standard route for foot traffic into the city), attempting 
to cross-over 7th St from West to East to enter one of the three entrances into the park 
and I promise you... it is only a matter of time before a driver and a pedestrian collide 
with fatal results due to the fact that there are NO designated crosswalks providing safe 
passage into the largest park in the city, coupled with the unregulated vehicle speeds.  

I have a 20 month-old daughter and I see many more families who also live on or 
adjacent to 7th street who regularly cross over into the park. We as taxpaying and 
voting citizens of this city deserve a city designed with safety for everyone.  

Four years is too long to wait to implement these important changes on our dangerous 
street–including North 7th... Please consider in the FY15/16 budget. 
 
--  
Steve- 
 
sfbusch@gmail.com 
http://sfbusch.squarespace.com/ 
http://www.krop.com/stevenbusch/ 
734.262.3209 
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